
The Nautilus Waves 
(Check out our Web Site @ https://nautilus.lhusd.org) 

For your child’s safety, remember there is no playground supervision before 7:45am. 
The Spanish version of the Nautilus Waves is available upon request. 

May, 2022 
Message from the Principal 
Good Morning Dolphins and Welcome Back To 
Another Great Memory From Nautilus Elementary 
School! 
This yearbook’s message is proudly brought to 
you by my favorite tool – The Courage Tool. At 
Nautilus, we have the Courage to do the “right” 
thing. As you continue to grow, I encourage you 
to keep the Courage tool close and follow your 
heart. Be your best you.  
Our year has been fun-filled with exciting 
opportunities and firsts for many of us. I 
remember relating very closely to many of you as 
I started getting ready for the first day of school. I 
was nervous and excited. As I started to meet you 
all and see the incredible staff at our school begin, 
I was quickly made comfortable. I could not have 
picked a better school to lead and serve as a 
principal.  
I want to thank each and every member of the 
learning community for the choices they have 
made to keep Nautilus a Safe, Responsible, and 
Respectful school. Thank you to our staff for 
Championing Students and Expecting Excellence 
each day. Thank you to our families and 
community for doing whatever it takes to cherish 
and support your children. Thank you to our 
students simply for being yourself.  
This year we rose AS ONE with APEX, 
celebrated so many great choices, played football 
with the Arizona Cardinals, and learned NOT to 
talk about Bruno. We learned about ancient 
civilizations and US History, we dug into science, 
and learned all about number bonds. We made so 
many wonderful memories that will not soon be 
forgotten. This year has been a great period of 
growth and I am so proud to have experienced it 
with you. 
The Nautilus Family wishes you nothing but the 
best. Never forget that you are now, and will 
forever, a part of our school. 
Make It A Great Day and….. 
GOOOOO DOLPHINS! 

 
 

 
 
You will be able to view our monthly newsletter on our 
website https://nautilus.lhusd.org 
Parents can check Synergy and look up weekly grades. 
Please see Mrs. DeMauro in the office for assistance. 
Thank you in advance for your continued support and 
cooperation.  As always, thank you for the opportunity 
to be a part of your child’s life. 
 

PRE-REGISTRATION 2022-2023 
Online registrations and pre-registration are open.  If 
you have not done so, please either register, pre-
register online or come into the office for details on 

Important dates at Nautilus 
 
May 2-4  CogAT Gifted Testing 
       2nd graders 
May 2-6  Teacher appreciation week 
May 4  Field trip, LH Museum  
       3rd grade 
May 5  Thunderbolt orientation 

@6:00, upcoming 7th gr. 
May 7  Masonic- Bikes for Books         
       Program T-bolt 
May 7  Kindergarten Screening 
May 9    Spring Gifted Testing 
May 11   Music program @5:00 
May 12   Field trip – Aquatic Center 
       Literacy Excellence 
May 17   6th Gr. Breakfast @8:15 
May 17   Kinder celebration @1:30 
May 17  Awards assembly  
  @1:00 Gr. 4th – 6th 
  @2:00 Gr. 2nd & 3rd  
May 18   Field Day 
   LHHS GRAD WALK 
May 19    Last day students @11:45 

CLUBS: 
May 2  Student Council 
May 9  LAST Stu Counsel 
   @2:45-3:45 

https://nautilus.lhusd.org/


registering your child/children for the upcoming school 
year.   
 

YEARBOOK SALES 
Yearbooks are $25.00.  Come get your yearbook order 
form from the front office.  To be sure you secure your 
yearbook, pay for them early and order them NOW!   
Thank you for supporting Nautilus Elementary by 
purchasing a yearbook. 

 
Reduced\Free Meal Application – 

ONLINE APPLICATIONS 
We encourage every LHUSD family to complete an 
application for Free or Reduced Price Meals. Not only  
does this help us identify families in need of assistance, 
it also allows the District to receive federal dollars for 
classroom programming. You can submit a meal 
application through the Titan Family Portal 
(https://family.titank12.com) for the current school 
year - without having to sign up for meal payments. 

 
NAUTILUS ELEMENTARY is offering a fun way to 
express your child’s birthday! For $1 a day or $5.00 for 
the week, a personal birthday message will be 
displayed on our marquee outside the school entrance.  
The message will appear from 12:01am-11:59pm on 
the date you choose.  Weekend/Holiday Birthdays-
Schedule message the Friday before, Monday after or a 
return date following a holiday. Summer Birthdays-
Messages can be displayed on date of birth or 
Celebrate Half Birthdays during the school year.  
Interested? Please call the office or contact your 
teacher for a form which must be returned NO LATER 
than 5 days prior to the birth date and include payment 
($1 or $5).   
 

HEALTH OFFICE MESSAGE 
A message from the School Nurse. 
As the school year is ending, I have a few reminders 
for over the summer.  If your student has medications 
please come in to get them.  If you do not come in the 
medication will be disposed of.  If our student has 
missing immunizations, please make plans to get them.  
If a student is missing shots and do not have an 
appointment or a signed Exemption Form they WILL 
NOT BE ALLOWED TO START SCHOOL.  If you 
have any question, you can call me at 928-505-6062 or 

email me at paula.struve@lhusd.org.  I will be at 
school for Summer School the month of June.  
Everyone who is missing shots will receive a letter 
with a copy of their immunizations and information for 
the Health Fair.  Starting June 1st the COVID policy is 
changing to be similar to the CDC’s recommendations.  
Have a safe summer,  Paula Struve, RN 

 

 

 
Parents Right to Know 

Title I School-Wide Programs 
Parents’ Right to Know Notice  

Dear Parents or Guardians:  
We are pleased to notify you that in accordance with the 
Elementary and Secondary Act (ESEA), as amended by the 
Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA), you have the right to 
request information regarding the professional qualifications 
of your child’s teacher. Specifically, you may request the 
following:  

• Whether the teacher has met State qualification and 
licensing criteria for the grade levels and subject 
areas in which the teacher provides instruction.  

• Whether the teacher is teaching under emergency or 
substitute status.  

• The baccalaureate degree major of the teacher and 
any other graduate certification or degree held by 
the teacher, and the field of discipline of the 
certification or degree.  

• Whether the child is provided services by 
paraprofessionals and, if so, their qualifications.  

 If you would like to receive this information or have any 
questions, please contact your child’s school principal.   
 Sincerely, Rebecca Stone, Superintendent  
Lake Havasu Unified School District  
Lake Havasu Unified School District will engage each 
student with a focus on scholarship, character, and humanity 
– so that all students may graduate with the academic and 
social skills necessary to become responsible citizens and 
contributing members of society.  

https://family.titank12.com/
mailto:paula.struve@lhusd.org

